Pennsylvania Child Welfare Demonstration Project Newsletter

An OCYF-County Partnership

12.17.2018

Items in this Issue

Issue 81

- Engagement Summit
- Extension/Renegotiation
- Accounting of Investments
- Events and Deadlines

Call for Content

This newsletter is one mechanism utilized to report out on key accomplishments and communicate upcoming tasks and due dates. If anyone has information to include for future editions, please e-mail Sandy Shedlock at sshedlock@pcgus.com or one of our county newsletter representatives:

- Allegheny:
 Robin Orlando
- Crawford:

Frank Kasper

• Dauphin:

Rick Vukmanic

• Lackawanna:

Kerry Browning

- Philadelphia:
 Kim Ali
- Venango:

Bethany Cloonan

If you have any content you would like to share (success stories, lessons learned, news) or if you have contact changes for your agency, please contact Erin Palmer at epalmer@pcgus.com.

Engagement Summit

Additional information will be forthcoming to schedule events for Spring 2019.

Pennsylvania's Request for an Extension of the CWDP and Renegotiation of the Capped Title IV-E Allocation

OCYF continues to work with ACF to reach a final determination regarding the renegotiation of capped allocations. Negotiations are in progress and details will be coming soon.

Accounting of Investments

Thanks to all for submitting your Accounting of Investments data!

Semi-Annual Progress Report

Please submit your responses for the Semi-Annual Progress report to Sandy Shedlock (sshedlock@pcgus.com) no later than January 8th, 2019. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Executive Committee Meeting

The next Executive Committee Meeting is to be held in either February or March. Please watch for scheduling details to come.

Upcoming Events and Deadlines

- Semi-annual Progress Report
 County submissions are due to sshedlock@pcgus.com no later than 1/8/19
- Executive Committee Meeting TBD

Happy Holidays to All!